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May 2, 2017

The Honorable Darrell Clarke
City Council President

City Hall, Room 490
Philadelphia, PA 19107

Dear Council President Clarke:
This letter is in response to questions raised at the April 11, 2017 hearing before the Committee

of the Whole on the Fiscal Year 2018 Proposed Operating Budget for the Department of
Innovation and Technology. At this hearing, the following questions were asked:

From Councilmen Jones and Taubenberger:

How many circuits does the City have?
Response: The number of circuits is 415.

From Councilman Jones:
Would like to engage OIT to come up with a plan for public safety kiosks based on: 1. Visitor
traffic; and 2. Criminal activity. OIT should develop and provide a plan.
Response: The Administration is examining the feasibility of this idea.
Sincerely,

Charles J. Brennan
Chief Information Officer



